
 
 

 
 
 

LEIGH ON MENDIP PARISH COUNCIL 
 

VACANCY FOR COUNCILLOR 
TO BE FILLED BY CO-OPTION 

 
Leigh On Mendip Parish Council will consider filling by co-op:on a 

vacancy for a councillor at its mee:ng to be held on 
 20th October, 2024 at the Memorial Hall 

 
This is an excellent opportunity to contribute to the wellbeing of the village and to help develop its 
future.  
 
If you are interested in serving the community as a parish councillor and wish to be considered for co-
op<on please contact Joe McGhee, Clerk, at parish.clerk@leigh-on-mendip.org.uk for further informa<on 
and an applica<on form. 
 
Completed applica<on forms should be returned to the Clerk by Wednesday , 15th October, 2025. 

 
 
Joe McGhee, Parish Clerk 
 
1st October, 2024 
 


